Dear Potential Participant, 

This is a follow-up posting for the research study about lesbian, gay,

 and bisexual (LGB) therapists and personal relationships conducted by

 Starlain Saldana, Rebecca Hurst, and Derek Burks. We are doctoral

 students under the supervision of Dr. Lisa Frey at the University of Oklahoma

 and have gained IRB approval for the current study. The purpose of the

 research is to address a gap in the literature examining the impact of

 professional roles on the personal lives of LGB therapists. We

 sincerely invite you to participate in this study to help us learn more about

 the experiences of LGB therapists. 

To be eligible for this study, you must be a therapist or

 therapist-in-training with direct client contact, have been in a same-sex

 relationship, be at least 18 years of age, and reside in the United States.  The

 survey is anonymous and will take about 20-30 minutes to complete.

  Participation is voluntary, and you may withdraw participation at any

 time.  For those interested in participating in this study, click on the

 following hypertext link (or cut and paste it into your browser): 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=vFk8cccN0BSnRl0ZZfSYog_3d_3d 

This will take you to the consent form and questionnaire. 

Please feel free to forward this e-mail announcement to eligible

 friends/colleagues.  Thank you in advance for your help with this project,

 and we sincerely thank all of you who may have already taken the time to

 participate!! 

Sincerely, 

Starlain, Rebecca, and Derek 

Starlain Saldana, M.S., University of Oklahoma 

Rebecca Hurst, M.Ed., University of Oklahoma 

Derek Burks, M.A., University of Oklahoma
